
Minutes of a Members’ meeting of the 

Focus Group Camera Club 

December 8, 2015 

 

 A duly called and constituted meeting of the members of the Focus Group Camera Club was held on 

December 8, 2015, beginning at 7:30 p.m., in the Kemp Hall of River Road Presbyterian Church, Henrico, 

Virginia. 

 

The President opened the meeting, and welcomed Bill Piper and Brenda Lindsay as guests. 

 

 The Vice President next introduced Lynda Richardson, who presented an interesting program on her 

published photography relating to the Alligator River National Wildlife Preserve, in eastern North Carolina. 

 

 The President next made announcements, including the following: 

 

The next annual Pizza Party will be at the Krumbeins’ home on January 24, 2016, beginning at 

4:00 pm; 

 

The deadline for member submissions for the next Club Newsletter is December 14, 2015; 

 

David Everette will critique member-submitted images at the Club’s regular January meeting.  

Interested club members should submit two images to David in accordance with his recently-emailed 

instructions. 

 

 The club then held Show and Tell, in which members presented information, ideas and opinions on 

photography-related subjects that are of general interest to other members. 

 

 At the conclusion of Show and Tell, the Club presented Round Table, in which individual members’ 

images were shown on screen. 

  

And nothing further remaining to be done, the meeting was adjourned. 

 

 

      Respectfully submitted 

      Durwood Felton, Secretary 


